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The situation caused by the announcement of an epidemic threat meant that we decided to reorganize further education and recommend you and teachers to carry out classes, consultations or corrections on-line. We are aware that this method of work can't be used in all cases.
You have left your diplomas, your sculptures and paintings or designs in the studios and you do not have access to them. The situation is difficult for both parties. We, teachers, worry above all for your health and well-being, but also sessions and exams, promoters for diplomas. Nevertheless, let us try to be patient and be forgiving for ourselves and the difficult situation. Together we will be able to develop new working methods.
Dear students, take care above all about yourself and your health. Keep in touch with each other and help each other. Please visit our website and read the ordinance and messages.
The situation is dynamic. We will keep you updated and provide you with important information.
prof. ASP dr hab. Sylwia Jakubowska-Szycik

					
Because of the obvious questions occurring, especially regarding the extension of the academic year, postponement of exam sessions or deadlines, we answer:
Will the academic year be extended?
Currently, no extension of the academic year is planned.
Will the date of the summer exam session be moved due to the cancellation of classes?
It is too early to make such decisions. Decisions will be made as the situation progresses.
Are the libraries open?
Library and college are closed.
No additional fees will be charged for keeping books.
Will be the classes suspended for a longer time?
Currently, classes at the Academy of Fine Arts in Gdańsk are suspended until May 24th, 2020. However, with the safety of students and employees in mind, the rector may order an extension of this deadline.
Are there consultations with lecturers?
All direct consultations by rector's decision are cancelled. Students are asked to contact the lecturers via e-mail. 

Is the Erasmus office open?
We are open every day, except for Wednesdays, from 10 A.M. till 2 P.M.  But we kindly ask you to reach us by e-mail: erasmus@asp.gda  or our Facebook profile: Erasmus ASP Gdańsk.
Will the break in class be related to catching up for them on Saturdays? 
The university does not provide for such a solution.
